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The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) will be commissioning a natural 
gas pipeline and metering station. 
This exercise will take place: 

Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Couva
Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, West Indies
P.O. Box 1127, Port of Spain
Tel: (868) 636-4662/4680
Fax: (868) 679-2384
Email: info@ngc.co.tt

M E M B E R S  O F  T H E  N G C  G R O U P  O F  C O M P A N I E S

Attention General Public
Commissioning of Pipeline and Metering Station

This activity is routine and will be monitored by NGC’s personnel. It may produce a residual, 
harmless odour but poses no threat to members of the public. 
The Trinidad and Tobago Police Service will coordinate all traffic along the route. The road will be 
blocked on Saturday December 1, 2018 at 7 P.M. 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused. 
All works will be conducted in accordance with NGC’s Environment, Safety and Security Policies 
and Procedures, as well as all applicable codes and standards. 
Should you have any concerns, please contact:
NGC’s 24-HOUR EMERGENCY HOTLINE: 800-4427 (800-4GAS).

THESE ACTIVITIES ARE SCHEDULED TO TAKE PLACE 
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 1:00 P.M. AND 12:00 A.M.

 Sunday December 2, 2018
NP Cyrus Road Service Station

(Works will be conducted along Chan Avenue and
El Socorro Extension #2 Road and at the junction of

Chanka Trace and Chan Avenue)


